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The construction of Kradex’s new Production and Warehouse Hall is now under way.
Ground has been broken by Robert Radzikowski, the President of the Company.
The shell of the building is scheduled for completion in spring 2020.

This investment is intended to provide new storage and production space for new

injection-moulding machines.




